


All registered participants for the bapa+40 conference are invited to participate. 
Please let us know if you plan on attending this side event at dcf@un.org. 

Participants will learn about policy innovations resulting from South-South and triangular cooperation; challenges and opportunities 
for policy uptake; and follow-up measures to promote better results on the ground and long-term sustainability.  The DCF Side Event will 
provide immediate input into the work of the United Nations Secretariat, ahead of several milestone events in 2019 geared to accelerate 
progress on financing for sustainable development and making development cooperation more climate proof and resilient. 

 

The side event of the Development Cooperation Forum will spotlight 
policy innovations in South-South and triangular cooperation, focused on: 
(i) addressing climate change, disaster risk and resilience; and (ii) strengthening 
international tax cooperation and domestic resource mobilization. It will look 
at these innovations from the lens of their contributions to accelerating progress 
on the 2030 and Addis Agendas. 

Meeting on 16-18 January at the Nigerian Embassy in Paris, the subcommittee identified the basic tax challenge of the digitalized 
economy in the following way: the inability of countries to tax profits of certain new business models not requiring a physical 
presence in that market to derive such profits. Existing international tax treaties rely heavily on physical presence as the basis 
for taxing business profits made in country by a foreign entity. The Committee will discuss a subcommittee paper summing up 
different proposals and perspectives on the issue as potential bases for Committee guidance. This will also feed discussion 
at the ECOSOC Special Meeting, focused on how proposals by various organizations and groups, including the Committee, 
may impact the revenues of countries at different levels of development and in different country contexts. 

The Committee will discuss key topics that will be part of the update of the UN Model Double Taxation Convention between Developed 
and Developing Countries, widely drawn upon by developing countries in their treaties. The Committee will discuss: possible changes 
to the commentary to Article 5 (Permanent establishment); the concept of “beneficial ownership;” and the modification in Article 13 
(Capital gains


